
For more information and/or to request an invitation, please contact Maritza Morales
at NMSBVI (575-430-8477 or maritzamorales@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us).

A zoom invitation will be emailed to all potential attendees prior to the event.

New Mexico School for the Blind & Visually Impaired
www.nmsbvi.k12.nm.us

Math Curriculum Adoption
ZOOM PRESENTATION

Parents, Students, Staff, & Community:  Please Join Us Online

Tuesday, February 22 at 6:00 pm


